
On behalf of myself and my family I offer my deep support for this bill. Salem Cinema has been an important  part of the Salem 
community for many years. Loretta Miles has made huge personal sacrifices to keep the theater going during the Covid pandemic. 
Salem needs this independent theater,  showing films that often don’t make it to the chain theaters. For a vibrant community we 
need a vibrant arts community and Salem cinema is an important part of that. Sincerely, Pamela Abernethy (Former Marion county 
circuit court judge)


